WELCOME TO THE FLOCK -
NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION
(NSO)

Welcome to the Flock! College of the Mainland extends a warm welcome
to all first time to COM students! Come join the flock at one of our
Saturday or weekday experiences. This is an excellent opportunity for
you to familiarize yourself with the college campus, connect with current
student leaders and other FIGHTING DUCKS!

Once registered, you will receive communication how to RSVP for the
experience.

To get more information, please contact studentact@com.edu
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